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                      IMPORTANT DATES FOR YOUR DIARY — PLEASE READ  
 
Monday 17 April      Welcome Back to the Summer Term  
       Swimming Starts Y4-Y6 
Tuesday 18 April     Y4 Parent Meeting for Y4 Residential 
Wednesday 19 April     Y4 Trip to Hampton Court  
Friday 21 April      Y3 Pollution Solutions Workshop   
       
     

Our Nelson Stars this week are: Lily H 
5R, Lily 5S, Aayan 6N and Jake 6M  

    Headteacher Awards This Week 

You received a 
headteacher award and will be 
entered Into a raffle each  
term to win a prize from Mrs 
Ward. Well done! 

Easter  

 Nelson Stars 
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safeguarding@nelsonschool.org 

Carter 1L 

Ezra 1L 

Sammy 1L 

Freya 5M 

Bo– Xi 3B  

Isabella 3B 

Molly 3B 

Liam 4B 

Lena 3B 

Leo 5S 

Rory 1L 

Jack 1L 

Lacey 5S 

Riley 5S  

Poppy 3B 

Aimee 3B 

Maks 4B 

Maryum 4B 

Starfish and Turtles class have been  making  

Easter bonnets  this week to take part in our      

annual Easter Bonnet parade. The children  lined 

up beautifully to walk around the school and into   

classes, carrying percussion instruments and   

making as much noise as possible!  

Well done Starfish and Turtles Class, it was so 

lovely to see you all and to hear you all! Have a 

wonderful Easter holiday and wear your bonnet on 

Easter Sunday.     



  

 

Well Done  
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Well Done 2M 

Clubs  St. George’s Day  

Love Whitton will be celebrating St. George’s 

day on      Sunday 23rd April. This day brings 

the whole community together and Nelson 

School hosts this amazing event. If your child 

would like to take part and walk with Nelson 

School as part of the parade please can they 

arrive at 11.15am on Sunday 23rd. The   

parade will leave at 12.00pm and will last 

around 45mins. Children must be 

accompanied by an adult  too. Please can your 

child wear their school jumper/hoodie/polo shirt 

(depending on the weather). We’d love to see 

as many of you as possible!    

Our extra curricular clubs will be sent home 

on Monday 17th April our first day back. 

Please check the dates   carefully and keep 

hold of them. We have 2 bank holiday 

Mondays where school will be closed. 

Therefore, some clubs can only offer 9 

sessions and may not run                 

consecutively. The application forms must be 

back before Friday 20th April.     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          

 

   Well done 2M on your class assembly!  The 

children  were so confident and we are  

extremely proud of all the hard work you have 

put in to make your assembly truly 

magnificent.  Ms Ward said, ‘It was just like a 

professional show in the West End.’   

More of Science Week  

Well Done  

This term Olive in 2M learnt to knit and decided 
she wanted to run a club for her friends to 
teach them how to knit too. She made a poster, 
made a register and decided on a couple of 
different friends for each time she did her club. 
Well done, Olive! It is fantastic to see your 
willingness to share your knowledge of knitting! 
We might soon see you running a club at 
Nelson! Fantastic to see Y2 so focused trying 
to learn a new skill!   

Girls’ Football  

Brentford ladies football club are playing at Bedfont on    

Sunday 2nd April. They are trying to break their attendance 

records and are fighting for promotion. Tickets are free to 

enter.   

https://www.brentfordfc.com/en/news/article/brentford-

women-v-richmond-park-bedfont-sports  

https://www.brentfordfc.com/en/news/article/brentford-women-v-richmond-park-bedfont-sports
https://www.brentfordfc.com/en/news/article/brentford-women-v-richmond-park-bedfont-sports


  

 

Looking for something fun to do at the start of the Easter Holidays?  

Why not try the PTA Easter Egg Hunt? Buy a map to follow the trail. Unscramble the clues to 
collect a prize. 

Enter your form for the grand prize. £2 per map. 

Trail available from Thursday 30
th
 March until Thursday 6

th
 April. 

Maps will be on sale in the playground at the end of the school day on:  

Monday 28th, Tuesday 29th, Thursday 30
th
 and Friday 31

st
 March. Have fun! 

Nelson PTA  

The Helping Children Series: Workshop 3 - 
Helping children with their friendships. 

In this workshop, we will learn how to support 
our children develop their friendship skills: 
learning to communicate better, repair difficul-
ties, and negotiate solutions when relationships 
between peers are tricky. 
Date: Wednesday 26th April 2023 
Time: 6.30 pm-7.30 pm 
Online: Eventbrite Link to Register and sign up 
for the event -  -Workshop 3 - Helping children with their 

friendships 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/mhst-workshop-3-helping-children-with-their-friendships-tickets-530396268517
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/mhst-workshop-3-helping-children-with-their-friendships-tickets-530396268517

